
May 2013 
 

To all students: 
 

Notice Regarding Theft 
 

Student Support Division 
 

There have been recent reports of theft on the Komaba campus. 
In order to prevent theft, please be warned to keep your valuables and belongings on 
close watch at all times. 
 

To prevent belongings from being stolen: 
 Do not leave your valuables and belongings unattended. There have been cases of 

belongings being stolen within minutes of leaving them unattended. 
 When leaving belongings to participate in activities outdoors, make sure to assign 

a watch person. Theft is especially likely when members of a circle are 
participating in circle activities. 

 Take caution when in the library, even when belongings are nearby. There has 
been a case when a student too focused in self-studying became a victim of theft. 

 In locker rooms or changing rooms, do not leave your belongings unlocked. 
Valuables left in your bags could be stolen. 

 
In case of thefts or suspicious activity, immediately report to the following contacts. 
 

College of Arts and Sciences Student Support Division: 03-5454-6074 
Main Gate Guard House: 03-5454-6666 


